
WGCSA To Adopt Prepayment Policy
The WGCSA has decided to

adopt a "prepayment" policy for
all of its 1986 monthly meetings.
This policy decision was approved
by the Association's Board of
Directors and is based on the real
need to a) have better financial
accountability at the meetings
(who has paid for what, how many
for dlnner,etc.), b) cause alot less
hassle in registering and paying
for members and their guests, and
c) make the day more organized,
hence more enjoyable for both the
host club, and especially our par-
ticipants. The details of the new
policy are as follows:

1) Event fee, lunch (if offered by
the club), and dinner must always
be prepaid. Prepayment will be ac-
cepted by check only and must
accompany the meeting notice
response slip. Responses and
checks can be sent to Pat Norton,
Cherokee C.C. in the envelopes
provided each month.

2) Carts will be prepaid only if
carts are required for all par-
ticipants. If carts are optional (as
is usually the case), carts can be
paid for in the pro shop on the day
of the meeting. There will be a line
on the response slip to sign up for
a cart if so desired.

3) A registration table will be s-et

up at each meeting to greet and
register participants, inform them
of the clubs facilities, answer any
questions, and also handle any
problems.

4) Event fee will be set at $5 per
golfer. We hope for 100% par-
ticipation in the golf event.

5) A current handicap card is re-
quired or else you will play
"scratch" in the golf event! If you
don't currently have an estab-
lished handicap, establish
one-c play some golf! Handicap
cards will be checked each time at
the registration table.

6) The famous WGCSA RE-
SEARCH AND SCHOLARSHIP
RAFFLE will continue at 1986
monthly meetings. The proceeds
from this raffle will most definitely
be contributed to turf research and
scholarship, so participate and be
ready when Roger Bell hits on you!

The Golf and Arrangements
Committee hopes that this new
policy will be accepted and
understood by all members. We
are confident that by using this
new format the meeting will be
more enjoyable for all our
members.

Roger Bell, Chairman
M ike Semler, Committee Member

Pat Norton, Committee Member

WISCONSIN GCSA SEEKS 1987
MONTHL Y MEETING SITES

The Wisconsin Golf Course Superintendents Association, through its
Golf and Arrangements Committee, is in the process of establishing a
tentative monthly meeting schedule for next year, 1987. It is our goal to
arrange a geographically balanced schedule with a variety of golf courses
for all WGCSA members to enjoy. If you are interested in offering your
time and your club or facility for such an event; complete, clip and return
the form below to: Roger C. Bell

601 Canterbury Drive
Appleton, WI 54915

I am interested in hosting a 1987 WGCSA monthly meeting:

NAME' _

ClUB _

ADDRESS' _

CITY STATE ZIP' _

SPECIFIC MONTH FOR MEETING DATE (if preferred)
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Wisconsin Golf
Course

Superintendents
Association
Officers and

Directors
1985 - 1986

Mr. William A. Roberts
President
SENTRYWORLD Sports Center
2200 North Point Drive
Stevens Point, WI 54481

Mr. Roger Bell
Vice President
North Shore Golf Club
Box 337
Menasha, WI 54952

Mr. Rod Johnson
Secretary
Sheboygan Country Club
Box 1066
Sheboygan, WI 53081

Mr. Bruce Worzella
Treasurer
West Bend Country Club
5858 Highway Z
West Bend, WI 53095

DIRECTORS

Mr. Carl Grassl
10633 West Burleigh
Wauwatosa, WI 53222

Mr. Danny H. Quast
Milwaukee Country Club
8000 N. Range Line Road
Milwaukee, WI 531209

Mr. Randy Smith
5901 Malabae Lane
Madison, WI 53711

Mr. Monroe S. Miller
Immediate Past President
Blackhawk Country Club
P.O. Box 5129
Madison, WI 53705

Mr. Dale E. Marach
Clintonville Riverside Golf

Club
Box 188
Clintonville, WI 54929


